
 

Dear Guest  

As the Owners of Thorn Tree Bush Camp we would like to bring to your attention the gravity of the situation we are 

facing with reference to government control measures implemented to contain the spread of the Covid-19 virus in 

South Africa.  

As a small business the current economic impact is proving to be extremely challenging, on both business and staff, 

however if the spread of this virus is not contained right now, the economic impact could be devastating for everyone.  

Should the Government directives be ignored, then stricter the controls such a full lock down, will/may need to be 

enforced in the future and the greater the negative economic impact will be for everyone.  Therefore, as responsible 

owners of Thorn Tree Bush Camp we would like to urge all our guests to please be responsible, selfless, rational and 

supportive.  

Thorn Tree Bush Camp will remain open and continue to operate until any new directives are handed down by either 

the Government or Dinokeng Game Reserve requiring otherwise.    

Our bush camps are self-catering tented bush camps.  We are a small family business, well situated within the Dinokeng 

Game Reserve and natural bushveld.  Making the likelihood of becoming infected less likely.  Our Bush camps offer a 

great opportunity for guests to unwind and destress away from the current hassles and challenges of the modern world.   

We would like to assure guests of the following safety measures are implemented in order to protect as far as possible: 

• Improved more frequent sanitizing of high-risk areas and/or the bush camp.   

• Our staff live on site – so lower risk of becoming infected in taxis etc. 

We would like to advise guests the following, with regards to paid bookings for the period 10 March to 15th April 2020: 

• It is the guests responsibility to implement their own additional personal safety & hygiene measures, Thorn 

Tree Bush Camp,  owners and staff cannot be held responsible.  

• Should guests be uncomfortable or unwilling to continue with their current bookings they are welcome to shift 

the booking to another more suitable date.  

• Our Cancelation Policy will however remain binding.    

• Please should any guest be aware, or suspect being infected, or at higher risk of infection then please be 

responsible and request to shift your booking to another date.   

We would like to strongly advise guests to please follow the national South African health guidelines and requirements 

with regards protecting your families and friends against this virus.   With strong emphasis on the protection of the 

elderly and more vulnerable members of the family or group.  Please beware of false or misguided information on Social 

Media.   

Right of Admission is reserved.  Each visitor enters the reserve and participates in the activities conducted within the 

reserve on a voluntary basis and at his or her own risk.  Admission is subject to acceptance of the terms and conditions 

contained in the indemnity agreement that has been included in your booking communication.  

Kind Regards  

Rodney and Elzabé du Toit 

 


